

HAWK HEADLINES

Hutton Elementary

February 19, 2020

DATES TO REMEMBER...

February	21	Peer Professional
		Learning – no school
	25	PTG Meeting
March	2	Kindergarten registration
		begins
	8	Daylight Savings Times
		begins - spring forward

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 21

Friday, February 21 is Peer Professional Learning. This is a learning improvement day for teachers – no school. Enjoy your 3 day week-end.

SILVERWOOD READ TO RIDE

Silverwood Read to Ride log forms have been sent home with students. Students that log 600 minutes or 10 hours total reading time will receive a free ticket to Silverwood Theme Park.

All forms are due in the office by March 23.

KINDERGARTEN/NEW STUDENT REGISTRATION

Registration for kindergarten and new students in grades 1-6 for the 2020/21 school year will begin on March 2.

Students entering kindergarten must be five years of age on or before August 31. The school will need an original birth certificate and immunization records showing the following:

- 4 DTaP with the last dose after the 4th birthday
- 3 IPV (polio) if the last dose is given on or after age 4 or 4 doses if all were given before age 4
- 3 doses of HEP B (hepatitis B). This is a series of three injections given over an 8 month period
- 2 Varicella (chicken pox) given on or after the 1st birthday and at least 28 days apart or a signed verification of disease from a health care provider
- 2 MMR received on or after 1 year of age and at least 28 days apart

New for the 2020/21 school year, the immunization form will need to be filled out by a doctor or we will need the immunization print out from the doctor.

MISSOULA CHILDREN'S THEATER

Auditions will be held for the Missoula Children's Theatre (MCT) production of "The Emperor's New Clothes", Monday, March 16 from 3:15 to 5:15 in the gym. There are roles for students in grades 1-6. No advance preparation is necessary. Most students will rehearse for 4 hours after school each day, Monday – Friday, March 16-20. The performances are scheduled for Saturday, March 21 at 3:00 p.m. and 5:30 p.m. in the Hutton multi-purpose room. For more information please contact Sharon Conaty.

GIRLS ON THE RUN BLOOMSDAY

If you child loves running, we have two wonderful opportunities coming up.

Registration for Girls On The Run is open under family id. Practices will be Mondays and Wednesday from 3:05 – 4:25 beginning March 23 with an activity bus that will pick up students at 4:30. Coaches for this event are Korina Day and Kelly McGinty.

Registration for Bloomsday practices is also open on family id. Practices will be on Tuesdays and Thursdays 3:05 -4:15 beginning March 17 with an activity bus at 4:30. Coach will be Michelle Neill.

6TH GRADE SACAJAWEA REGISTRATION

Counselors from Sacajawea Middle School met with 6th grade students last week to review their registration for 7th grade. Your student should have received a yellow registration form. All forms need to be turned into their teacher by Thursday, February 20.

LOST AND FOUND

Our lost and found bins are over flowing. If you child has misplaced a sweater, coat, mittens, gloves, etc. please stop by the closet.